
Abramson HCR No. 28

Requests the La. State Law Institute to study all aspects of agreements to voluntarily extend
liberative prescriptive periods and to make specific recommendations for authorizing
agreements to extend liberative prescriptive periods in the form of specific proposed
legislation on or before Jan. 1, 2013.


